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A 12-day seminar was conducted by the Blessed Family Department to educate and prepare young 1st 
and 2nd generation members from subregion 4 of Heavenly Central America. Although the seminar was 
online, approximately 50 people, including 40 youth and some parents, consistently participated. 
 
At the end of the seminar, all the participants expressed their satisfaction and motivation to continue the 
preparation to choose their match correctly. One 1st generation participant shared their testimony and 
expressed their appreciation for the seminar, stating that it helped them to understand the importance of 
education, reading, and prayer, and motivated them to follow the path with more determination and faith. 
 
Similarly, a 2nd generation participant expressed their gratitude for the seminar, stating that it came at an 
appropriate moment when they needed guidance and inspiration to learn more deeply about the meaning 
and process of matching and blessing. The seminar made them reflect internally and have a closer 
connection to God and True Parents. They further mentioned that the seminar gave them a foundation for 
preparing and starting the matching and blessing process and solved all their doubts and questions. 
 
In conclusion, the 12-day seminar organized by the Blessed Family Department was a success, and the 
participants were satisfied with the knowledge and preparation they received. The seminar helped them to 
have a deeper understanding of the importance of education, prayer, and matching and blessing process. 
 
 
 


